09/06/12
Thursday Update

Dear Districts,

Resource Lending Library
The CDE OSN is excited to announce that we have updated our lending library! For a complete list of resources available, as well as information on how to request them, please see http://www.cde.state.co.us/cdenutritran/nutriResources.htm.

USDA Memos
USDA has released two more memos recently, SP 42-2012 Application and Other Household Materials for Limited English Proficient Households – Reminder and SP 47-2012 Further USDA Information on Central Valley Meat Investigation. The CDE OSN has posted these on our website at http://www.cde.state.co.us/cdenutritran/nutriUSDA-memos.htm. 

Updated Eligibility Manual
USDA has made some additional revisions to the Eligibility Manual. We have posted a memo regarding the changes, as well as the new manual, at http://www.cde.state.co.us/cdenutritran/nutrfreeandreducedmaterials.htm. 

New Claim System
Since districts with approved online applications are beginning to submit claims, we have posted claiming instructions (in blue) at http://www.cde.state.co.us/cdenutritran/nutriprogramrenewal.htm. Please be sure to read over these before completing your first claim.

Thank you,

Jennifer Otey
Consultant
Office of School Nutrition
Colorado Department of Education
1580 Logan St. #760
Denver, CO 80203
Nutrition Main Line-303-866-6661
Direct Line-303-866-6450
Fax-303-866-6133

